From: Christopher Ashley

Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2024 10:16 PM

To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov>
Subject: Please strengthen Net Energy Metering

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Dear Public Utility Commission,
We are writing to support the continuation and hopefully the strengthening of NEM. It
is a good thing on so many levels: for individual families with solar panels; the local jobs

it creates; the way it reduces the need for large scale power plants, and for what it does
to protect our climate.

Frankly this is a "no-brainer".

Terri and Christopher Ashley



